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To: All Private health Establishments
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Subject: The Way of handling the cases of incest pregnancy in Private Hospitals

With the frame work of Ministry of Health to
achieve a suitable health care and its
keenness to ensure that all members of the
community receive a high quality health care
series, we kindly ask you to inform the
nearest police station if found that this is an
incest orillegal pregnancy in your Hospital or
Health centre. So That the authorities can

take necessary action
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